
July 26, 1990

Dr. Hector Garcia
American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405-2109

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was a pleasure seeing you at the American
Legion 72nd Annual Convention. I really enjoyed
having the opportunity to speak to such an
outstanding group of people.

Please feel free to call if I can be of any
assistance.

Sin, rely,

arry Mau
Texas La Commissioner

GM/cs

Garry Mauro
Commissioner

General Land Office
Stephen F. Austin Building

1700 Nodh Congress Avenue
Austin, Texas 78701

(512) 463-5256
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